
 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

AT&T is pleased to participate in and actively support the IEEE Milestone Program. In particular, this 

letter is in support of the two IEEE milestone applications currently in process, namely, ASCII and TAT-8. 

Our plan is to place the milestone plaque(s), once approved by IEEE, at the ground floor entrance lobby, 

AT&T Labs, 200 S Laurel Avenue, Middletown, NJ 07748, USA.  

Visitors can view the plaque(s) after they sign-in at the front desk of this facility. It will be in the vicinity 

of other displays, e.g., Alexander Graham Bell torso statue. 

AT&T will co-ordinate with the local unit, IEEE New Jersey Coast Section, regarding the details of plaque 

placement, and the dedication ceremony. It will also help the local IEEE unit in fulfilling its responsibility 

to monitor the plaque for viewing by visitors. 
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